Stouder, Heather

From: Sue Chapman [madisonsue@gmail.com]
Sent: Sunday, April 03, 2011 6:18 PM

To: Stouder, Heather

Subject: Troy Drive zoning request

Hi,

I saw the notice for a zoning request for an archival facility on state

property on Troy Drive. I couldn't tell how the facility fits into the

overall state site but based on the drawing, it looks like a typical "state"
building - rather ugly and sterile. I wonder why it can't be built closer to

the central wisconsin facility and not right on Troy Drive. There are so

many upcoming demands on the landscape of the Northside (just drive by the
railroad tracks and you'll see a perfect example, or all of the trees that

have been removed at Harper and Woodward) and you'll see what I am talking
about. We, the community, don't need to see something like this right in
front of us. And, if there are going to be few visitors (per the letter of
intent), it doesn't need any visible location. Especially sitting next to

our community gardens. Please consider a different location on the site.

Sue Chapman
Woodward Drive





